
MANAGER’S DESK FOR SATURDAY, AUGUST 4, 2018 

 

 

WELCOME TO THE MANAGER’S DESK, I’M MIKE CORNELL. 

 

THIS WAS A VERY BUSY WEEK.  

WE ARE EXCITED THAT WHJL 88.1 MERRILL IS NOW BACK TO FULL POWER AGAIN. THE 

NEW TRANSMITTER ARRIVED ON TUESDAY AND BY THE END OF THE DAY ON 

WEDNESDAY IT WAS FULLY INSTALLED AND IN OPERATION. NOT ONLY DOES THAT HELP 

THOSE WHO LISTEN DIRECTLY TO WHJL 88.1 MERRILL BUT IT HELPS THOSE WHO LISTEN 

TO ONE OF THE 9 TRANSLATORS THAT DEPEND ON THE SIGNAL FROM WHJL. THANK YOU 

FOR YOUR PRAYERS. 

NEXT MONDAY EVENING THE BOOTH BROTHERS RETURN TO GREEN BAY FOR A WRVM 

SPONSORED CONCERT. I KNOW IT’S A MONDAY NIGHT IN THE MIDDLE OF SUMMER BUT I 

HAVE TO SAY, I’M SURPRISED THAT AT THIS LATE DATE WE STILL HAVE TICKETS 

AVAILABLE. VISIT OUR WEB SITE AT WRVM.ORG TO PURCHASE YOUR TICKETS THIS 

WEEKEND OR TO GET MORE INFORMATION. 

I HAVE ANOTHER BUS TRIP DEADLINE THIS NEXT THURSDAY. THIS ONE FOR THE TRUE 

WOMAN CONFERENCE IN INDIANAPOLIS. IT IS PUT ON BY THE REVIVE OUR HEARTS 

MINISTRY. WE STILL NEED A FEW MORE TO SIGN UP BEFORE THURSDAY’S DEADLINE. 

AND AGAIN, YOU CAN GET ALL THE DETAILS ONLINE AT WRVM.ORG. CALL US AT 920-842-

2900 TO REGISTER. 

THE WRVM RADIO MINISTRIES ARE MADE POSSIBLE BY THE PRAYERS AND GIFTS OF 

LISTENERS LIKE YOU. THANK YOU FOR YOUR SUPPORT. 

OUR MAILING ADDRESS IS:  WRVM, PO BOX 212, SURING WI, 54174 

OR GIVE ONLINE AT WWW.WRVM.ORG. 

THANK YOU FOR JOINING ME FOR THE MANAGER’S DESK, I’M MIKE CORNELL. 


